National Teaching Institute 
SEPA Chapter Host

Dear Colleagues 
	We are anxiously anticipating the arriving of our AACN colleagues and NTI as the SEPA chapter serves as the host chapter. We are recruiting volunteers to support the ribbon booth in the registration hall and the SEPA booth in the exhibit hall. If you are interested in working at NTI please let us know. You do not need to be registered for NTI to volunteer. If you are volunteering on a day when the exhibit hall is open, you will be able to experience all the exhibits (although no CEUs). 
Here are the options for volunteering: 

	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday

	Ribbon booth
	# needed
	Ribbon
	# needed
	Ribbon
	# 
needed
	Chapter
	#
needed
	Ribbon
	# 
needed
	Chapter
	#
needed

	7:30-12
	1
	7:30-10:00
	3
	7:30-9:00
	3
	10:30-2:00
	2
	7:30-9:00
	2
	10:30-1:00
	2

	12:30-5:30
	3
	11:00 -2:00
	4
	10:00-2:00
	3
	2:00-
4:00
	2
	10:00-2:00
	2
	1:00-3:00
	2

	
	
	2:00 -5:30
	4
	2:00-
5:30
	3
	
	
	2:00-
5:30
	2
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	




[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested in volunteering, please mail JoAnne Phillips (jophilli@comcast.net). Please send your name, email, cell phone number, and T shirt size. If you have any questions, please email JoAnne or text her cell (610-505-7108). JoAnne will be sending an information letter to all workers (where to show up, what to where, etc). 

This is an exciting opportunity for our chapter. We are looking forward to collaborating with our AACN colleagues to profile the extraordinary critical and acute care nurses in our chapter. 

Thank you!
SEPA Chapter 
